
 

 Sunshine State PTSA  

invites you to our  

Annual General 

Membership Meeting 

And Board Elections 

Everyone is Welcome!! 

Friday, July 13th, 2018  

2pm-3pm         

Inverness Hall 
We are now taking nominations 

for our 2018-2019 Board  

Deadline is May 31
st
, 2018. 

 

Positions open:  Vice President Membership, Vice President Outreach 
Treasurer, and Secretary. 

Cindy Gerhardt will be the new President! 
Please send all nominations to the SSPTSA Nominating Committee via email to: 

Past.president@Floridapta.org by Thursday, May 31 at noon.   
The slate will be announced 30 days prior to the election. 

 

The SUNSHINE STATE PTSA shows support for all children and for Florida PTA.  As a 
member, you can speak out, inform and educate others about issues related to the 

education, health, safety and general well-being of children and youth. 
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